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Relevant Information: UFA purchases and uses a wide variety of vehicles including fire 
apparatus, ambulances, SUVs, and cars.  At the end of their usable life with the UFA, such 
vehicles may retain value as a used vehicle that must be disposed of as surplus. 

 
 
Policy Statement:  It is the policy of the Board that surplus vehicles should first be advertised 
to member entities to determine if any member entity wishes to purchase the vehicle. Vehicles 
should be priced at a fair market value taking into account age and condition. If no member 
entity wishes to acquire the vehicle, it may be sold as surplus in a commercially reasonable 
manner in order to maximize its value to UFA such as live auction, online auction, purchase or 
credit for another vehicle by a dealer, or placement with a sales entity on a consignment basis. 
UFA should not sell surplus vehicles directly to UFA employees but UFA employees may 
participate in any auction that is available to the general public. 
  

 


